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November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SEAFORD HEAD SCHOOL YEAR 11 PROM 2024 
 
I am pleased to announce the 2024 Year 11 Seaford Head School Prom! It will take place on Monday 
01 July 2024 at the Amex Stadium, Brighton. The tickets will be £40.00 and students can arrive from 
6.30pm with the event ending at 10.30pm. 
 

Due to the popularity in previous years, we need to have an idea of numbers as soon as possible.  
With this in mind, a deposit of £20.00 must be paid through ParentPay by Friday 24 November 2023 
with the final amount due by Monday 15 April 2024. There is an online agreement form which must be 
signed electronically at the same time. If you do not have a ParentPay login, please email 
parentpay@seafordhead.org with your child’s name and year group and login details will be 
emailed to you.   
 
If we do not meet the minimum number of students required for the Prom to take place, your deposit 
will be fully refunded.  
 
We would like to stress that only students who have fulfilled the school’s expectations regarding 
behaviour, uniform and attitude to work will be allowed the privilege of attending this event. Any 
student whose conduct gives cause for concern or who brings the reputation of Seaford Head School 
into disrepute, will have this privilege withdrawn and forfeit any monies paid. Seaford Head School 
expects students to have a minimum of 96% attendance in order to qualify for a place. However, 
medical evidence will be taken into consideration when looking at a student’s attendance.  
 
We understand that we are in a cost of living crisis, but we would like every student to have the 
opportunity to attend, so if you require support in purchasing a ticket, please contact me directly, in the 
strictest confidence. 
 
I have every confidence that this will be a fantastic opportunity to celebrate and recognise all your 
child’s achievements and provide them with a memorable record of their time here at Seaford Head 
School. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
David Miller 
 

Mr. D Miller 
Head of Year 11 
 


